Ministry of Agriculture, Irrigation and Water Development,
Department of Irrigation,
Lilongwe Irrigation Services Division,

— P. O. Box 259, Lilongwe, Malawi

Lilongwe University of Agriculture and Natural Resources,
Faculty of Agriculture,

Agricultural Engineering Department

P.O Box 219, Lilongwe, Malawi

5™ August, 2016

The Chief Director

AGRINET 21

Dear Sir,

Thanks to you and your staff members for taking the time out of your busy schedule to train
us in Project for Community Based irrigation Management on July 20" 2016. We appreciate
your time and consideration in training us in this field. We were excited and interested to
learn more about Miyagi Prefecture in general and also to learn about irrigated agriculture
and land improvement process.

After completing this training, we are determined to be perfect Irrigation Engineers and will
share this knowledge with our colleagues in Malawi and also help community farmers to
improve irrigation management.

We hope that this partnership between our two countries will continue to prosper so that we
may have a long and happy relationship.

Thanks again,

Lucas Bester Banda Lameck Fiwa
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Ministry of Agriculture, Irrigation and Water Development,
Department of Irrigation,

Lilongwe Irrigation Services Division,

P. O. Box 259, Lilongwe, Malawi

10™ August, 2016

The Director
Rural Development Promotion Division,
Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries Department

Miyagi Prefecture Government

Dear Sir,

This is to officially notify Miyagi Prefecture Government that the four (4) Malawian trainees
arrived safely back home on 8" August, 2016. I, on behalf of the Director of Irrigation
Services, would like to thank you and your staff members for the support you have had
rendered to Lilongwe Irrigation Services Division in this capacity building programme.

The office will arrange a session where the knowledge gained will be ultimately be shared to
other colleagues who in turn will pass it on to community farmers for the improvement of
irrigation services.

We hope that this partnership between our two countries will continue to prosper so that we
may have a long and happy relationship.

Thanks again,

QQQA"S%

Sangwani Khosa



(FIER)
20164 8 A 10 H
B, EBMROKERBERS
MR O 7Y L EXEREET

HEEMKES IR R B

i

2016 8 A 8 HIZ 4 AOWHERDWEEICREL XL, VB2 J Y B REREHITE
FELT, BNREREITCCHRBEOE S ZN I UM ERRHO AMEBERICERL THEN
TND I EITEHHLFT.

COPHEZ B L TR SN2 IR PRI, OB EHRAL, MROBRITH L THERM
DEE - FREISETL TR DH D TT,

M7zBld, BAEYSUAHKMEDON—hF—2 v TRREICORD BRIFIZBEKRTH S

ZEEEAET,
WHELT, HONESTINEL,

Yoy a—Y%



